

## 36<sup>th</sup> Annual Harmony Hill School Golf Tournament In Memory of J. Richard "Mac" MacMullen, Jr.

Dear Friends of Harmony Hill School,

We are very pleased to announce that we have begun the preparation process for our upcoming 36th Annual Harmony Hill School Golf Tournament! This year's tournament will be held on Friday, September 28th, 2018 at Crystal Lake Golf Course in Mapleville, Rhode Island. Harmony Hill's Annual Golf Tournament is our largest fundraiser of the year. Your participation in this year's tournament will help to raise funds to support educational enrichment activities & special programs offered to our youth.

This year we will be dedicating the tournament in memory of our beloved friend and colleague of 50 years, J. Richard "Mac" MacMullen, Jr. who passed away in November of 2017. Mac was an educator, founding member of Harmony Hill School's Annual Golf Tournament, and an instrumental member of our golf committee for 35 years! The entire Harmony Hill School community benefitted from Mac's leadership and passion for both learning and teaching. The smooth functioning of our school programs and beyond is evidence that Mac made it a priority to give generously of his time and experience, without hesitation, throughout his career of supporting both the students as well as his colleagues. Mac's legacy will continue to live on here at Harmony Hill School through the services we provide as we continue this very important work for the children and families that we serve. We look back with pride and gratitude on the many years of dedicated service Mac provided, and we look forward in hope of continuing and enhancing his amazing work in the years ahead. He will be missed by all that had the chance to know and work with him.

Our event will include a fun day of golf, breakfast, lunch, dinner, silent auction, and raffle prizes. There are a number of ways you can show your support for Harmony Hill School: You can play in our tournament as an individual or with your own foursome, consider one of our various levels of sponsorship, you may choose to donate a raffle or silent auction item, or simply give a monetary donation. All contributions will be recognized on our website and in our tournament program.

Included in this mailing you will find a brochure with detailed information for this year's tournament, as well as the various levels of sponsorship opportunities. If you are able to participate in any way, please respond by Friday, September 14, 2018. On behalf of the students and staff of Harmony Hill School, I thank you in advance for your consideration and look forward to hearing from you soon! We are so fortunate to have such tremendous support from our friends and the local community. Thank you all for your continued support!

Sincerely,

Eric A. James, President/CEO Harmony Hill School, Inc.

Euston



